
 

 

 

 

Ligier JS F4 Technical Regulation Bulletin 
№:             JSF4 TRB‐2024-02 

Date:         July 23, 2024 

Subject:    Change to Permitted Oil Filters 

 

Article 28.2 Engine Modifications – Change section b) to read as follows. 

b) The only engine oil filters permitted are the NAPA Platinum (P/N: 41085), NAPA Gold (P/N: 1085) and the Wix (P/N: 51085). Note, 
the supplier to NAPA of the Gold filter has changed and the quality has deteriorated, making the filter prone to distortion and 
leaking.  It is recommended that the Gold filter no longer be used once a team’s current supply is used up.  No exterior coverings are 
permitted on the filter. 

 
 


